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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Midas Gold Idaho's Alternative 2. Over the last several

years, I've had the opportunity to hear a handful of presentations on the Stibnite Gold Project, sit down with

project staff and observe how the company has lived out its mission as it has grown. It is with this knowledge that

I encourage you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project.

 

Midas Gold has made it clear reclamation efforts will start alongside operations. They have worked to find safe

access routes to the site that keeps vehicles away from our precious waterways. Plus, the company is trying to

minimize their impact on the environment by keeping facilities within the existing footprint of historic mining

operations.

 

There has been more than sufficient time to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project. I encourage the U.S. Forest

Service to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and adopt Alternative two as the preferred alternative.


